
I would like to address those who believe that campaign contributions sway my
decision-making,

It is crucial to address this misconception directly. While it is understandable that
people may have concerns about the influence of money in politics, it is important
to recognize that my duty as an elected official is to serve the public with integrity
and uphold the principles of our Constitution.

Campaign contributions are a legal and transparent part of the political process,
helping to fund campaigns and facilitate communication with constituents.
However, they do not dictate my decisions. Our responsibility is to make fair and
unbiased decisions based on the merits of each case and the best interests of the
community.

It is essential to distinguish between perception and reality. I am committed to
demonstrating through my actions and policies that my decisions are made
independently of financial influences. My track record shows a consistent
commitment to upholding individual rights, adhering to constitutional principles,
and maintaining public trust.

I have voted no on several land use items, one on the west side of town and one on
the northeast side of town.

I do understand the importance of transparency and accountability, and I welcome
constructive scrutiny. However, baseless accusations of bias only serve to
undermine the democratic process and distract from the issues at hand. I will
continue to make decisions with integrity, guided by my duty to represent and
protect the interests of all our constituents.

Let-me remind everyone that We are not a direct democracy where majorities get
to vote away the individual rights of others, we are elected, and limited by the
constitution to make sure that we protect all individuals’ rights. We are a
representative form of government.


